
Exciting News: Our Branches Are Going Cashless! 

We are thrilled to announce that our fourth cashless branch (after Rosebank, Umhlanga 
and Pietermaritzburg) will be launching in Laudium (LAU) on Monday, 2nd June 2025, as 

part of our journey to modernize your banking experience. This new initiative means faster, 

more secure and convenient transactions, without the need for cash handling. 

Why go Cashless? 

• Be part of our journey towards reduction in Carbon footprint and conserving the

planet for our future generations - a life cycle analysis (LCA) study reveals that cash

payments, including the environmental impact of the supply chain and sourcing for

cash withdrawals, generate 15 times higher CO2e compared to digital transactions.

• Enhanced Security: Reduced risk of theft and fraud.

• Convenience: Quick and seamless digital transactions.

• Innovation: Stay at the forefront of banking technology.

What to Expect: 

• More Digital payment solutions.

• Reliable 24/7 mobile and online banking services.

• Friendly staff to assist you with all digital transactions.

If, at all, you require to deal with Cash: 

• Through our Agency Partners (ABSA and NEDBANK) we provide you with the

convenience of selecting from over 1000 touch points across the country for

depositing your cash

• Just use your 11-digit HBZ Bank account number in the deposit slip to ensure

straight through deposit in to your HBZ account

• You can also deposit large sums of cash and coins in selected ATMs of our agency

partner, ABSA

• For withdrawals, you have access to ATMs across the country

Stay tuned as we gradually roll out cashless branches across the country. Join us in 

embracing the future of banking! 


